
SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 
WINSIDE, NEBRASKA 

JULY 26, 2016 
  

Commander Arlin Kittle called the meeting to order at the Wayne 
County Fairgrounds with 7 members present (Bud Neel, Arlin 
Kittle, Jim Rabe, Brandon Hall, Gene Jensen, Kevin Andersen and 
Daryl Mundil.  Members were placing flags that needed to be 
retired on a burn pit for our Flag Retirement Ceremony on 
Wednesday, July 28, 2016 at the Fair. 
Bud Neel read the minutes of the June 28 meeting.  Minutes are 
approved as read. 
Daryl Mundil offered the treasurer report.  Jim Rabe moved to 
approve the report, Brandon Hall seconded, motion 
passed.    Benevolent account report was given.  Gene Jensen 
moved to approve the report, Jim Rabe seconded, motion 
passed. 
Committee reports: 
--Gun Show report—still have bills for advertising to receive; 
$50.00 from Brian Petzoldt for vendor table rent; and receipts for 
Norfolk. 
--Daryl Mundil gave 52 Gun raffle report-deposited $7950.00 and 
we still have bills to pay.  Need all tickets and money turned in by 
September 14, drawing will be September 18 
--Daryl read the 35B report for the State to all members.  Need 
signatures from members listed on the form and Daryl will send 
to the State. 
  
Old Business: 
--Kevin Andersen advised he had been to the bank in Winside and 
signed the signatures card for accounts.  Bud, Arlin and Daryl 
need to sign. 



--Fish Fry & ice cream fundraiser.  We can talk about it at the 
September meeting 
--Fair duties this year are: 
    --Color Guard and Flag Retirement Ceremony on Wednesday 
evening.  Brandon, Arlin and Earl Fuoss will conduct the 
ceremony, Daryl and Brian will light the fire, Trever Hartmann will 
man the fire extinguisher.   
    --Legion has Color Guard on Thursday night. 
    --SAL is parking cars on Saturday night.  Help is needed. 
  
New Business: 
--We can start collect membership dues. 
--Gifts for Yanks.  Daryl Mundil moved to donate $25.00 to 
Gifts for Yanks, Gene Jensen seconded, motion passed.  
--Legion Family picnic is Sunday, September 11 at 
4:30.  Residents from the Norfolk Vet’s Home will attend.  No 
sure how many. 
  
September 17th—Daryl will not be available.  
  
Next meeting will be August 30, 2016 
Commander Kittle closed the meeting. 
 
 


